People who live in rural,
regional and remote Australia
are more likely to have chronic
pain than those who live in
major cities.

People who live outside
urban areas are 23 per
cent more likely to
experience back pain.

$2.7 billion was paid by
Australians in out-of-
pocket costs to
manage their chronic

pain.

The financial costs of chronic
pain was $144.1 billion in

2020, if nothing is done it is S215.6B
expected to rise to $215.6 2050

billion by 2050.
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